
 

 

 

 

 

PAUTHO VISION FOR WOMEN EMPOWERMENT 

 (VIWE) UGANDA LTD  

REPORT FOR SEPTEMBER, 2022 

Introduction  

This report focuses on the details of the activities that transpired in the month of the September, 
2022 and are as follows;  

Monitoring /Assessment of Projects  

We are pleased to report to our noble team that during the month of September, we moved and 
assessed a number of beneficiaries both groups and individual and here are some of our 
observations;  

The beneficiary members run a number of business projects as listed in our previous reports and 
a gradual improvement in their household income was observed hence improving their standards 
of living. 

Most of the projects are doing well and those that started small have gradually grown and we are 
hoping for the best in the nearby future. 

Khaitsa Harriet and Muyama Loy from Nabikhoso “B” Kyelama Fuba Urambe have praised our 
soft loans as they have helped them change their lives through the projects they run and the little 
profit they get, have used part of it to pay the school fees of her child, start new project of rearing 
chicken and they hope the few birds they have started with they will multiply. 

  

 

 

 



Loan Recoveries   

In September, we made recoveries from our groups and individuals (Kwamoyo staff and Pautho) 
at their willingness to repay and also apply for new soft loans. We gladly report to the team that 
our beneficiaries are very cooperative in recovering their soft loans from our organization amidst 
this hard situation each and everyone is going through. 

Though most of the groups are turning up to bring back their soft loans on time, there are a few 
who still have outstanding balances but we have tried to go through the local council (LC1) to 
encourage them to clear up their soft loans as agreed.  

  

 

Loan Disbursement  

We are glad to report to you that loan disbursements were successful part of the activities we ran 
in this month as an organization, we are glad that in September several groups and individuals 
were in position to receive the soft loans since they had cleared the previous ones as you will 
observe on the lists.   

Our soft loans are given out to only registered groups with a certificate of registration from the 
sub county, and we have done the sensitization to new sub counties too (Busoba and bungokho) 
to become part as we extend our services to new different groups on how best they can use this 
revolving fund and change their livelihoods in the near coming future.  

 

Conclusion 

 In summary, we deeply extend our sincere thanks to all the team members most especially 
Buch-Aktion for their continuous and enormous support towards the sustainability of the 
organization and to ensure that we reach our set objective of improving the livelihood of the 
vulnerable families through extending soft loans to them. Indeed, there is new hope among these 
beneficiary families. 
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